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30th October 2018 

 

Consultation Information ASD Proposal - Update 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

The informal consultation with our parent/carer community has ended and the Council 

have opened a formal (statutory) consultation on the ASD Proposal.   A link to the 

Camden website can be found here:  http://camden.gov.uk/ccm/content/education/school-

notices/  

 

Any feedback we have had from parents already, both to the school directly and to the 

Council, will be considered as part of the proposal moving forward.  How to provide 

feedback is the same as before, but details of this can be found at the link page. 

 

The formal consultation begins today and ends on Sunday 25th November 2018.  

Information about the whole project will feature in the Camden New Journal this week. 

 

As part of this process, there will be a public meeting at Primrose Hill Primary School on 

Wednesday 7th November from 5pm to 7pm. 

 

If you have any questions at all or would like to ask me anything in the meantime, please 

do come and have a chat.   

 

Best wishes 
 

 
 

Robin Warren 

Head Teacher 
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